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13 September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Taverham Sixth Form Open Evening – Thursday 29 September 2022 – 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm 
 
I am writing to invite you to the Taverham Sixth Form Open Evening which will be held on 
Thursday 29 September 2022. 
 
The evening will start at 6:30 pm with an introductory talk in the Main Hall about ‘Life at Sixth Form’. You 
are then free to visit subject displays, with the opportunity to talk to teachers as well as current students. 
 
We offer a wide selection of thirty post 16 A-levels and BTEC courses as well as an exciting Access course. 
We also have a well established partnership with Hellesdon High School, giving students a wide range of 
subject and career choices. In 2022 Taverham Sixth Form’s results were in the top 20% nationally and we 
hope the evening will help explain the difference between GCSE and post-16 study. The evening will finish 
at 8:30 pm. 
 
I look forward to meeting you at the Open Evening. In the meantime if you do have any questions please do 
not hesitate to contact the Sixth Form office. There is also further information available on the sixth form 
pages of our website. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr J Linnell 
Head of Sixth Form 
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